
Friday, 31 May de 2024

The Long Christmas Dinner

Theatre Workshop
Last Wednesday, 29  of May, the students of the
Theatre Workshop of English Studies directed by
Núria Casado had the opening of Thornton
Wilder's classic play The Long Christmas Dinner 
for an audience composed of Baccalaureate
students of Màrius Torres, Josep Lladonosa and
Col.legi Maristes secondary schools, with whom
they also shared a talkback session. The last
performances of the show were held on Friday
night, in two runs with a very diverse audience
composition and a standing ovation at the end. 

!Congratulations
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